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Excellent Efforts! 

 

Well done to the following children who were sent to us for good work this week: 

*Marley in 1RP for amazing work on emotions 

*Kayden in 6MT for excellent reading comprehension 

*Ted in Bumblebees for a fantastic start at Danemill and excellent letter formations 

Well done to all! 



Creative Writing Competition 

 

Mrs MacIntosh is leading on a writing competition that would be great for our pupils. It is called 'A 

Twist in the Tale' and it invites them to write a short story (100 words) in which something unusual 

or unexpected happens. 

The selection of prizes is an award for the school, £100 worth of book vouchers, work is published in 

a book and the top 10 writers in the competition get a goody bag.  

Danemill have a history of doing well in these competitions - we have amazing writers! 

Entries need to be submitted to Mrs MacIntosh by Monday 12th December.  



Building Work 

 

Thank you for your patience with the building work. We know it's been difficult, but it will be worth 

it!  



Fundraising Efforts 

 

We are continuing to sell Danemill Delights bars and Art from our Exhibition. We wanted to let you 

know that so far we have raised: 

£715 from the Art Exhibition 

£549.50 from the Danemill Delights 

Thank you all! 



Reminder - 4BM Class Assembly 

 

4BM has been rescheduled to Monday 16th January at 2:45 p.m. Please can you make sure that you 

let the office know if you are able to attend.  



Reminder - Nativities 

 

Tickets for the following performances are available on Parent Pay: 

*EYFS Nativity 

*Y1 Nativity 

*Y2 Nativity 

*Pre-School Sing-along 

Two tickets per family are available per performance, in the first instance. We will release further 

tickets if they become available so keep an eye on your emails.  



Reminder - Christmas DISCOs 

 

We are having our Christmas DISCOs on Wednesday 14th December.  

EYFS will be having theirs within school time. It gives us the chance to give them a less-crowded 

experience for their first time!  

Years 1 - 3 will be from 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. Teachers will take them straight to the DISCO so send them 

with some party clothes and we can make sure that they are ready.  

Years 4 - 6 will be from 5 - 6 p.m.  

Tickets are £3.00 each. Please order your tickets and pre-order food on Parent Pay.  



Reminder - EYFS - 2023 - 24 

 

Applications are now open for children who want to join us in EYFS for September 2023.  

They can be found at:  

Apply for a primary school place | Leicestershire County Council 

If you want to come and look at our EYFS provision then sign up to attend one of our open days 

through the office.  

https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/popular-now/apply-for-a-primary-school-place


Wider Life at Danemill 

 

We really enjoyed sharing children's achievements last year so please can you make sure that you 

email your child's achievements outside of school through to the office. We share them weekly and 

on our social media.  

Today we are celebrating Eleanor in 2LBL who is playing for her new team: Dunton & Broughton 

lionesses. She absolutely loved it! I'm sure we are looking at the next Jill Scott! 



 



Upcoming Autumn 2 Dates 2022 

 

Monday 5th December: EYFS Nativity (9:30 and 2:30 - tickets only) 

Tuesday 6th December: Swimming starts for Y3 

Y1 Nativity (9:30 and 2:30 - tickets only) 

Wednesday 7th December: Y2 Nativity (9:30 and 2:30 - tickets only) 

Thursday 8th December: Y6 SATS evening from 4:30 p.m. 

Friday 9th December: DONATIONS OF CHOCOLATE FOR CHRISTMAS FAIR = NON-UNIFORM DAY 

Christmas Fair from 3:30 p.m. 

Monday 12th December: Pre-School Sing-along (9:30 and 2:30 - tickets only) 

Tuesday 13th December: Christmas Pantomime for the whole school 



Wednesday 14th December: Christmas DISCO 

Friday 16th December: Christmas Dinner Day 

School closes for Christmas  

 

Contact Us 

 

If you need us, have a question or a query then get in touch: 

 

Danemill Primary School 

Mill Lane 

Enderby, Leicester 

0116 2862674 

office@dsatdanemill.org 

 



Visit us on the web at www.danemill.com.   

Or follow us on Facebook or Twitter @danemillprimary  

 

Headteacher: Miss Lawrence 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Hickinbottom 
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